
 

 

Statutory Notice: Publication date 5th September 2022 

Proposal for a prescribed alteration to George Green’s School to redesignate 
current resource provision to an up to 20 place Specialist Resourced Provision 
- Autism Spectrum Condition (SRP-ASC) from 1st January 2023. 
 
Notice is given in accordance with Section 15 of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 (as amended by the Education Act 2011) and The School Organisation 
(Prescribed Alterations to Maintained Schools) (England) Regulations 2013  
that Tower Hamlets Local Authority will decide whether to redesignate current 
resource provision at George Green’s Secondary School to a 20 place Autism 
Spectrum Conditions provision.  
 
This will be established following the implementation of the Tower Hamlets SEND 
Strategy. 
 
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal which can be viewed 
on the school website below: 
 

https://www.georgegreens.com 
 

Procedure for making representations (objections and comments) 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this statutory notice, any person 
may object to or make comments on the proposal by email or by post. 

 
Closing date for responses is 5pm, 30th September 2022 
 
By email: jripton@georgegreens.com 
                     cc. school.organisation@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
 
By post:    George Green’s School, 100 Manchester Road, Isle of Dogs, London, 

E14 3DW  
 
Or School Organisation and Place Planning Manager 

Pupil Services and School Sufficiency 
Tower Hamlets Children and Culture 
Town Hall 
Mulberry Place 
5 Clove Crescent 
E14 5BG 

 
We will not be able to consider any responses received after 5pm on the 30th 
September, 2022. A report considering all responses received during the 
representation period will be published on the George Green’s School Website and 
Tower Hamlets’ Council website in December 2022.  
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